

Name		
	N - + -	

Date\_\_\_\_

## Alan Breaks His Arm



Alan wanted to build a tree house. He asks his friend, Peter to help him. Together, they both pick up huge planks of wood from Alan's garage which his father had bought to build a new fence.

They carry the planks to the tree. Also, they dragged a heavy tool set that contained nails and hammer. "We

may use these to fix the house", says Alan to Peter.

They both tried to cut pieces of wood themselves and began to make the house. Next, Alan climbed up the tree to fix the base of the house on the tree top. He was feeling happy with his own achievements when suddenly, wind blew and the branch on which he was sitting, shook gently. "Oh, this is nothing", he thought.

Another puff of wind came and this time it was stronger than before. Down fell Alan from the tree top and injured his arm very badly! "This is what happens when you try to do things without asking your parents", said his mother.

Poor Alan! He had to wear a cast for a month upon his broken arm. He was not able to write or draw or eat with his hands. He learnt a lesson never to do anything without his parent's advice and permission.



## Alan Breaks His Arm

Answ	ver the following que	estions.		
1.	What do Alan and Peter do together?			
2.	What did the tool box contain?			
3.	Why did Alan clim	b up the tree?		
4.	What happened wh	nen the wind blew for the first time?		
5.	What happened when the wind blew again?			
6.	The lesson Alan le	arnt was		
7.	build	8. watched		
	a. draw	a. wrote		
	b. create	b. drank		
	c. break	c. saw		
	d. spoil	d. hid		